
Great Game Huddle Notes 
November 14, 2017 

 

This week a Traveling Huddle was held and hosted by the Judicial Courts, located in 
their new courtrooms 2nd floor of Judicial Courts Building. 

 
Cindy Stein welcomed the group and introduced Judge Powell. 
 
Judge Powell gave an overview of the partnership between State and County 
employees.  The Courts are not a place of special assigned courtrooms, but a place the 
judges come and do their work.  He welcomed the citizens to visit and observe the 
process.  The courthouse is the best place to see the spectrum of our society. 
 
Interesting Facts: 

 The courts building is the busiest on a daily basis 

 3 districts for Missouri (East, West, and Southern) 

 46 judicial circuits in Missouri 

 State workload study says Greene County could use 4 more judges 

 Judges had input on designing the new courtrooms 

 Court case stats available on the 31st Circuit Court by the numbers PDF 
 
Judge Powell thanked Greene County for the functional new space to help the system 
work more efficiently.  Huddle participants were able tour both of the new courtrooms.   
 
Thank you to Judge Powell and Jerry Moyer for hosting us this week. 
 


